
 
CT Open Qualifier 2022 @ Timberlin Golf Course 

 

The CSGA would like to host a CT Open Qualifier at Timberlin next season.  The date I gave 

them was June 29th, a Wednesday.  They ask for the Greens Fees to be waived and offer an 

optional cart fee to players 

  

Here are the benefits 

 

- Exposure (Our golf course once again is recognized as a prime spot to host a qualifier for a 

prestigious event) 

 

- Results will be in the newspapers and we once again get our name "in lights" 

 

- We will potentially get 50-84 practice rounds in which we can charge the full regular rate. 

 

- This will only close the course to regular play between 7:30am-12 pm on a Wednesday (proves 

to be our slowest morning) 

 

- We will still have a source of revenue in cart fees.  This is optional to players but the majority 

of players ride. 

 

- Remzi gets guaranteed business 

  

This is a big honor for Timberlin.  The CSGA would not want to host an event (that is mostly 

played at private clubs), at our course if they did not think it was one of the best public courses in 

the state.   

  
 


